
Hwy 14 Stockton Hill, 2025

Hwy 14 Stockton drainage and slope repair

A MnDOT contractor will be repairing the Stockton Hill slope and improving drainage on
Hwy 14. The shoulder of the road will be widened, and guardrail will be replaced.

Construction: June to November 2025

Detour:
●   Hwy 14 will be closed to through traffic and detoured during the project, June to November.
●   From the west, motorists will go north on Winona County 23 at Stockton to Hwy 61.
●   Local residents and businesses will have access to their properties, but no through traffic allowed.

After Construction:
  In 2026, the road will be repaved. No closures are expected during the 2026 work.

Contact:
  Mike Doughtery, MnDOT Communications.
  michael.dougherty@state.mn.us
  507-251-2749
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